
Second Grade News
from Ms. Bates, Ms. Beachley, Ms. Castillo and Ms. Hall

 September 
2019

         It's hard to believe how the first month of school

flew by. Your students have been hard at work showing

us all of their reading, math, and writing  skills. 

          First quarter progress reports are scheduled to

come home the week of Sept. 19.  Please be sure to sign

them and return them to school ASAP. If you would like

to discuss anything on them please contact your child's

teacher to schedule a time to meet after school, 

Homework, Folders, FLT News, Agendas - OH My! 
Please be watching your child's bookbag for the following  

Homework
 
Agenda
Thursday 
Folder

Phonics and Reading - to be completed weekly in the

homework journal. 

Math - sent home nightly 

 Blue Folder, contains FLT news, school-wide

forms and announcements 

please be working with your child daily on the
phonics skill, and reading 20 minutes every night 

What
are we
working
on?

Math Reading Science and Sociail StudiesWriting
Adding and

Subtracting 

within 100

Fact Fluency

Story

Elements

Characters 

  

Narrative

writing

Being a

scientist 

Being a

citizen

Congratulations to

students of the

month: 
Azarion A.
Zy'aira C.
Kayla K. 
Ja'nell S.

 These students were

recognized at the house

team meeting for

demonstating the core

value of self-control

September’s Core Value 
Respect

Sent home nightly. Needs to be signed and

returned.

Follow FLT on the web!

@fltempleton
Furman L. Templeton
Preparatory Academy 



Classroom
Behavior 

One Way you can support your student in the classroom is holding
them accountable for their behavior. 
Here are some ways you can do that: 

PBIS Color System: Their color will be marked daily in their agenda - please sign and

return their agenda. Blue = "I had a great day" Green = "I met the classroom

expectations." Yellow = "I had trouble following the rules or meeting

expecations.” Red= “Something serious happened at school today" 

Class Dojo: Connect on class dojo to get a picture of your student's day. This is also

a great way to see what we're up to and receive communication.
 
Attendance: When your child is at school AND on time they are more likely to be

engaged in learning and to understand what is going on. Having good attendance

is just one of the qualifications for school-wide PBIS celebrations and celebratory

trips. So even if your child is on blue every day, they may still miss out.  

Upcoming Dates:  
September 2rd 

Labor Day

September 12th

Furman Fit Day

September 17th

PTO Meeting

September 19th

Coca-Cola

Shoe Event

September 19th

Progress

Reports

September 20th

Parent Breakfast

September 26th

Literacy Night

October 7-18th

Fall Intersession

Destiny C.
Shayla D.
Milan H.
Kamir J.
Jabez J.

Birthdays  We will celebrate

these birthdays

our classrooms

on Sept. 27


